
 

Ysgol Penmorfa 
Prestatyn 

 

 
September 2015 

 
Dear Parent 
 
This year we would like to take children from Year 2 and Year 4 to see 
“Cinderella” at the Pavilion Theatre, Rhyl, on Friday 11th December. 
 
The children will travel by coach to and from the Pavilion.  The performance will 
take place after lunch which means the children will return to school at 
approximately 4.00pm.  
 
We are giving plenty of notice this year as many families book in advance not 
aware that their child will be able to see the Panto with school. 
 
The cost of this visit to the Theatre is £10.00 which includes the price of the 
ticket, an ice-lolly and transport.  If you would like your child to see the 
Pantomime please send your payment and the consent form below back to 
school.  The class teachers will remind the children nearer the time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr D W Edwards 
   Headteacher 

 
To Ysgol Penmorfa 
 
I would like my child to see “Cinderella” at the Pavilion Theatre, Rhyl, on Friday 
11th December 2015. I will arrange for my child to be collected from school at 
4.00pm and I have enclosed payment of £10.00. 
 
Please make your cheque payable to Ysgol Penmorfa. 
 
Child’s name________________________Class____________________ 
 
 
Parent’s Signature___________________Date_____________________ 
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